
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  

It is the end of the quarter! Friday, November 3rd is a no school day as teachers will be working 
away on report cards and grading at both schools.  Please remind your students to get all their 
work in before they move into the next quarter. Visit ParentVue to stay up to date on your 
student’s grades, attendance, and outstanding assignments.  

Let Lundy do the crazy running around to get your holiday pies for you! It is a win-win! You 
support the students’ fundraiser and no holiday crowds for you. Holiday pie order forms will be 
going home on Monday with students or use the form posted on Facebook.  

Don't forget to come and watch the first round of state football at 7:00pm tonight, Friday the 3rd, 
in Lowell as they take on Clatskanie. 
 
Volleyball state is happening this weekend. Our girls are competing at Ridgeview High School on 
Friday and Saturday, November 3 and 4. Game times and brackets can be found at 
https://www.osaa.org/activities/vbl/brackets?div=2A. 
 
For all State competitions, OSAA sets admission prices.  Adult tickets are $10 and student tickets 
$6. Cash only at the door. OSAA advises that people purchase ahead of time due to long lines. 
 
Junior high girls' basketball kicks off their season Monday, November 6th, at 4:30pm at O'Hara 
Catholic School. Their first home game is Wednesday, November 8th, at 4:30 vs Monroe.  
 
Winter Sports signups are happening now at the high school.   

There is no school on November 10th in observance of Veteran’s Day. The year marks the 248th 
Birthday of the United States Marine Corps. 

We are hosting College Financial Aid Night on December 6th, at 6:00pm in LHS Library. All juniors 
and seniors and their parents are invited to attend. It’s an opportunity to learn more about how 
to pay for college by completing the FAFSA and applying for scholarships and grants. 

Many are affected by Hunger and Homelessness. If you or someone you know may be affected, 
there are resources available to help. November 11-18 is Hunger & Homeless Awareness week 
and dedicated to bringing attention to the issue that so many face. If you are local to Lowell, 
please connect with he Lowell Food Pantry: https://www.ci.lowell.or.us/business-directory-
listing/food-pantry.  

 

Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 
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